	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes June 28th, 2022
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Tuesday June 28th, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the townhall.   
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Auseth.  Members present, Bruce Auseth Chairman, Cody Ritscher and Steve Heller supervisors, Trinity Hungerford Treasurer, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk. Clerk noted all notices were posted as required. Mike Osman Buffalo Co Deputy and Jim Wilson contractor were also present.
Minutes were read by Clerk. Cody Ritscher made motion to approve, Steve Heller 2nd.  Treasurer’s report reflected $58,132.37 in checking and $38,932.51 savings, total $97,164.88.  Steve Heller made motion to approve, Cody Ritscher second.  Town orders 4879-4883 in the amount of $5,631.12 were approved and paid.   

Clerk reported the town board will need to review the status of cemetery stones in the town’s cemeteries as several are leaning.  Bruce reported mowing of town roads will take place around the week of July 4th.  Bruce also reported Piel and Tree Farm Roads will need ditching in the fall.  Bid will need to be put in paper for Rock hauling for Earney Rd .87 miles, 60 loads, approximately $24K, Jahn Road .31 miles, 28 loads, approximately $11,200.  Bids will be due on July 20th with hauling completed by 8/31.  

Cody Ritscher made motion to approve beverage operator licenses to Faith McFarlin, Michele Latham, and Linda Haugen; Steve Heller 2nd.  Motion carried. 

Town resolution to Support Changes to the MFL program was discussed and approved by the board to submit to our state Legislature and governor.   Clerk will present copy for individual support at next meeting.  

Jim Wilson contractor, discussed work he could do on the town hall per board approval. Roof patching, ground work to assist with run off, install gutters, Mortar replaced behind furnace wall, window framing repaired and wrapped, town hall floor buckling; Steve Heller made motion to approve work to be completed upon receiving Mr. Wilson’s bid, Cody Ritscher 2nd.  Motion carried.   
Cody Ritscher made motion to adjourn, Steve Heller 2nd, meeting adjourned.  
Next meeting Tuesday June 28th, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the townhall.							Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
